
School Council Update 
School council would like to take this chance to update everyone on what we have been 
working on. Our next event is an annual tradition at Green Acres that involves a whole 
lot of batter. Tuesday, March 5, 2019 is Pancake Tuesday and Green Acres parents 
and grandparents will be churning out around 500 pancakes before 9:30 a.m. to feed 
the school. 
  
Another update includes the planning for our STEAM event being held in May along 
side Open House. This event will be here before we know it and if anyone has any 
ideas or would like to contribute please reach out to us. We can always use the help. 
  
Within the next month we will be helping the school to purchase more things for the 
Student Success Room and purchasing more early literacy books. This is only possible  
because of all of your support for the Dance-a-thon held in the fall. We made enough 
that we will also be helping to subsidize buses for the year end trips in order to keep the 
individual cost for each child as low as possible. 
  
We continue to participate in the Transition Committee that has been formed through 
the HWDSB, looking at what will happen in September 2019 when a significant number 
of the Collegiate students will be joining us at Green Acres. We will do our best to 
provide any updates and events related to this process on our Facebook page. 
  
Our next meeting is on Monday, March 25, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in the staff room. As 
always, everyone is more than welcome to attend. 
  

 


